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The Diamondhead Questers enjoyed a variety of interesting and informative
programs this year. In September, we traveled to Smackover, AR to tour the
Arkansas Museum of Natural Resources. The club members agreed it was one of
the best museums we’ve visited.

There was perfect weather for our Lake Catherine boat trip in October. The Park
service conducted the pontoon tour and provided a historical account of the lake
as well as points of interest such as the Harvey Couch home and work done by
prisoners of WW11 and the WPA.

We took a two-day trip to Eureka Springs, AR in November. Our group stayed in
the Crescent Hotel and were given a tour of the historic building along with their
famous ghost tour and tour of downtown including the history of the city.

We celebrated the Christmas season in December with our annual luncheon and
dirty Santa gift exchange.

In January, we celebrated Thirty-Five Years of Diamondhead Questers. President
Pam MocAllister gave a brief historical account of Founder Bess Bardens. Past
President Uta Brace detailed the history of our permanent P&R project at the
gravesite on the #10 fairway of Diamondhead Golf Course. Past President Linda
Hunter discussed additional P&R projects our club has completed over the years.

February found us in downtown Hot Springs to see the Gangster Museum. In

March, our trip to Old Washington State Park was cancelled due to pouring rain,
however we gathered at the Diamondhead 19" Hole for lunch and a program of
show — and — tell. Members brought some of their antiques and treasurers and

shared stories with the group.
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